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Hello to my elected officials, 

 

It seems that you all forget that you work for the PEOPLE of Oregon! All of the people 

of Oregon. 

We do not need more gun laws that take our constitutional rights to own and carry a 

gun away form us! 

Stop the gun grab and listen to the people you work for! 

Instead why don’t you work on the mental health issues in our state and country! This 

by far have more impact on society than another gun law that only hurts the law 

abiding citizens! 

 

 

STOB AND LISTEN!  NO MORE GUN LAWS! 

Thank you  

JOHN LOVE 


